
 

 

 
 

               
            

             
   

  
   

    
   

     
   

    
   

      
   

    
   

    
   

     
  

    
  

     

     
  

    
  

   

    

    

      

   

      

     
  

   
 

 

                  
                  

            
 

 

     
 

   

NOTICE OF MEETING 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next board meeting on 21 June 
2023. Following the closure of the public and/or stakeholder consultation processes, the following 
matters, amongst other things, have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board: 

Liquor and gaming applications 
Western Suburbs Soccer, Sports & Community Club Limited, Five Dock – Application for a 
gaming machine threshold increase and a gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Tahmoor Inn & Motel, Tahmoor – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Milton & Ulladulla Ex-Servicemen’s and Citizens Club Limited, Ulladulla – Application for a 
gaming machine threshold increase with Class 1 LIA 
Cowra Bowling Club, Cowra – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 
White Bull Hotel, Armidale – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Town Green Inn, Port Macquarie – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 
Town Green Inn, Port Macquarie – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase and a 
gaming machine entitlement lease 
Chelsea Hotel, Chatswood – Application for a hotel (full) to vary the extended trading 
authorisation 
Chatswood Monkey Bar, Chatswood – Application for hotel to vary the extended trading 
authorisation 

Saigon Hustle, Smithfield – Application for a new small bar with extended trading authorisation 

Albion Hotel, Cootamundra – Application for a hotel to vary the extended trading authorisation 
and change the liquor licence conditions 
Lawson Bowling Club, Lawson – Application for a club to change the licensed boundary and 
vary the non-restricted area authorisation 

IGA Local Grocer Dee Why Beach, Dee Why – Application for new packaged liquor licence 

Thyme to Taste, Murrumbateman – Application for new packaged liquor licence 

JW Cellars, Mogo – Application for new packaged liquor licence 

Mido Mart, Sydney – Application for a new packaged liquor licence 

PC Bar, Newtown – Application for a new small bar with extended trading authorisation 

Coal & Cedar, Newcastle – Application for a small bar to change the liquor licence conditions 

The Rogue Scholar, Newcastle West – Application for a hotel to extend the current trading 
authorisation and change the liquor licence conditions 
Woolgoolga Diggers Club, Woolgoolga - Application for a gaming machine threshold increase 
with class 1 local impact assessment 

Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change 
to an existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Application Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
This notice is provided for information only. 

Office of ILGA 
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